

## CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL



Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.

21st September 2020

Dear Parents,

We are aware that a number of our pupils are experiencing seasonal colds. I have attached a helpful leaflet for parents that distinguishes between colds and Covid-19 symptoms, and explains exactly what to do in different Covid-related scenarios. If you require a paper copy of the guidance, please ask at the school office.

Your child is encouraged to attend school if he or she has a seasonal cold, unless you feel that your child is too unwell to attend school. Tissues are available in classrooms, and children and adults are washing their hands regularly.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Chapman

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367